
“One More River”
Questions

1. She was reluctant because she had a good life in 
Saskatoon and lots of friends and she didn't want to leave 
them behind and go to Israel a country that she didn't know 
much about.

2. Her father was determined to go and take his family to 
Israel because it is the only Jewish country in the world.

3. Noah was expelled from the family because he fell in love 
with a Catholic girl called Donna and she thought that he 
got her pregnant and because she was Catholic it wasn't 
good to be pregnant and not married so Noah had to convert 
to be a Catholic to get married to Donna. Noah's dad didn't 
like that and expelled him from the family. It turned out 
that Donna wasn't pregnant after all and so it was all for 
nothing!
The advice Noah gave to Lesley was to go to Israel, to read 
books about Israel and learn Hebrew.

4. Their early weeks in Tel Aviv were hard because they 
didn't know Hebrew and they had to live in a tiny stone hut.

5. It is modern and very comfortable, new, well organised. 
There are green lawns nice trees and a pool.

6. She learns that they are aggressive and they don't like 
Jews at all.



7. The dare was to go down river until she found a bridge 
then go to the middle of the bridge and put a chalk mark 
then go back to the camp. It was dangerous because she 
might be captured by the Arabs.

8. We learn that he is not heartless and crewel to animals. 
That he stole Lesley's picture from her house.

9. Noah comes to the Kibbutz to fight fir the Israelis and 
help out at the Kibbutz.  Because he is a Jew and Jews come 
from Israel.

10. The people in the Kibbutz had to dig massive trenches 
all over the lawns and put in bomb shelters.  They had to 
practice drills.


